
 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH BULLETIN VIA EMAIL  

Date  Feast  Time Church Intention/Service  
Saturday  
22nd July  

Vigil Mass                  
for 16th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time  

11- noon 
5pm 
6pm  

SSPP 
SSPP 
STJ 

Confessions  
Robert Frith 
Polish Mass 

Sunday  
23rd July 

16th Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

9am 
 

11am 
5pm  

STJ 
 

SSPP 
STJ 

Anna & David Allen  
40th Wedding Anniversary 
 

Theresa Watson RIP 
Fr Colin Patey 

Monday 24th 
July  

Feria  1.30pm  SSPP Mass for Jayne McQuillan 

Tuesday  
25th July   

Feast St James, 
Apostle 

5.45pm 
6.30pm 

STJ 
STJ 

Confessions  
Neil Dooley  

Wednesday  
26th July 

Feria 10.00am 
 

SSPP 
 

Philomena Jacob RIP  

Thursday  
27th July       

Feria   9.30am 
  

SJW Sheila Williamson RIP 

Friday  
28th July 

Feria 5.30pm 
 

SSPP 
 

Adoration/Rosary/DM 

Saturday  
29th July   

Vigil Mass                  
for 16th Sunday in 

Ordinary Time  

11- noon 
5pm 
6pm 

SSPP 
SSPP 
STJ 

Confessions  
Tommy Ross RIP 
Polish Mass 

Sunday  
30th July 

17th Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

9am 
11am 
5pm  

STJ 
SSPP 
STJ 

Mick Nissen RIP 
Mick Nissen RIP 
Patricia Paskins RIP 

St Joseph the Worker, Mount Street, Winshill and  
Ss Peter and Paul, Newhall Road, Swadlincote 

Parish Priest: Fr Neil Peoples 
Parish office: 125 Alexandra Road, Burton upon Trent, 
DE15OJD           Tel: 01283 564814 
Parish Office email: 
ppburtonandswadlincote@gmail.com 
 
Fr Neil’s email: 
Neil.peoples@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 
Parish Website: www.ssw-rcc.org.uk 
Twitter: @StJosephandStP1 
Facebook: Ss Peter and Paul’s and St Joseph the Worker 
Vocations: vocations@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

 
Safeguarding 
St Joseph the Worker: Margaret Banton - 01283542357 
Ss. Peter and Paul:        Mary Nissen - 07535187362 

 

Hall Hire 
St Joseph the Worker - Mary Nissen 

07535187362 
Ss. Peter and Paul - Pat Gorman 

07961034194  

mailto:ppburtonandswadlincote@gmail.com
http://www.ssw-rcc.org.uk/
mailto:vocations@dioceseofnottingham.uk


 

 

 

Catholicism Course  
A DVD series of 10 short films written and 

hosted by Bishop Robert Barron on 

Tuesday evenings at SJW parish centre at 

7pm until 9pm each week. 

Light refreshments will be available. 

Next session  
 The Indispensable Men: 

Peter, Paul, and the Missionary 
Adventure  

Tuesday at 7pm. 
 

St Peter & St Paul Community Cafe  

Open every Friday morning 8.30am -

11.00am 

 

Family in urgent need of items  

The following items are required;  

Freezer, chairs, mattress, dining table, 

ironing board, vacuum cleaner 

If you can help, please call Mary on 

07423086775 

 

Thank you message from Robert Frith 

I wish to say thank you to Fr Neil, 

Parishioners and friends for help and 

support, Mass cards, cards and prayers 

which I have received following the 

passing of my wife Judith.  

School Holidays 

I hope that all the Staff and Students of our 
Schools have a relaxed and safe, Summer 

Holiday. It was a pleasure to be able to 
celebrate the end of year Masses for all 

three of our schools. Fr Neil  

 

 

 

 

R.C.I.A. Programme 
The new parish R.C.I.A. course will begin 

on Wednesday 6th September 2023 in 
the St Peter & Paul Parish centre from 

7pm until 9pm. 
This course is for anyone thinking about 
becoming a Catholic but it is also open to 
all parishioners who may like to explore 
their faith and understanding about the 

church. 
The first term will be from September to 

December. Come, enjoy meeting new 
people, and view short DVD presentations 

on the different faith topics each week 
followed by faith sharing in group 

discussions; served with refreshments. 
If you would like to consider becoming a 
Catholic and would like to find out a bit 

more about the process, please contact the 
parish office.  

 Mass for Mrs McQuillan  
You are all invited to Mass on  

Monday 24th July at 1.30pm to mark the 

retirement of  Mrs McQuillan as 

headteacher of St Edward’s School.  

 After Mass there will be an afternoon tea 

in the school. 

 

Volunteers 

Please return your completed forms asap to 

the Sacristy.  

 

Thank you 
Thanks to everyone who helped organise 

the joint school/parish party in the 
Orchard. Thankfully the weather held out!  

 
Next Baptism Course 

Thursday 31st August at SSPP at 7pm 

MISSION APPEAL 

We will be welcoming a Verona Father on the 5th/6th August to make an appeal to support 

their work. They will be covering all the Weekend Masses, while Fr Neil is away at WYD with 

Bishop Patrick and a group of young adults from the Diocese.  

 


